
Good Morning, 

Please see the attachment here for this week's schedule: Oct. 7, 2024 Weekly 
Schedule  

Remember, we do not have school on Friday as we have a Teacher Inservice Day.  

It is also Wisconsin School Board Week. I would like to thank our School Board 
Members for their service. Thank you to Vaughn Mester, Lauren Runde, Kim Schmelz, 
Pete Bonin, Laura Bahr, BJ Galle, & Jamie Heinrichs for their commitment to making 
Belmont Community School District a great place for students to learn and be in a safe 
place!  

We are less than a month from the November 5th election day. If you have any 
questions regarding the referendum question that will be on the ballot, see our website 
or get in touch with me!  

Have a great week!  

Sincerely, 

Beau Buchs 

Superintendent 
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